June 18,1963

Mr, I.E. Werblowsky

Public Relations Depagtment

The Manischewitz Foundation,inc.
9 Clinton Street

Newark 2,N.J.

Dear Mr, Werblowsky:

The Kneseth Israel Congregation which was then located
at 1546 Kenova Ave.,Cincinnati,O., has been receiving
from your foundation yearly grants and since receiving
the sum of $50.00 January 6,1962, we have not received
any since.

We have now built a new and beautiful congregation and
our needs are far greater then in the past. We would
appreciate it if you would contribute at least a
minimum of $100,00 from the foundation as we are in
dire need of funds.

By the way, Hirsch Manischewitz, a blessed member, was
president forty years ago of this congregation and I
know that he, if living would be willing to assist us.

Trusting to hear from you and thanking you for past
favors, I am

Sincerely yours,

KNESETH ISRAEL CONGREGATION

Albert Harris
AH/jc



